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University at Buffalo students release report on benefits of offshore wind 
turbines 
Updated: May 16, 2008 07:40 PM EDT  

BUFFALO, N.Y. (WIVB) - Some University at Buffalo students are releasing a report on the 
benefits of the offshore wind turbines on Lake Erie.  

The report is urging New York State leaders to develop a plan for production of clean, renewable 
offshore wind power from the wind turbines.  

The report says New York should take advantage of the enormous potential to harness offshore 
wind power.  

University at Buffalo clinic student Dwight Kanyuck said, "Developing this resource in an 
environmentally sound manner could enable western New York to become a leader in off shore 
wind energy and component manufacturing."  

The UB report also urges state leaders to provide financial incentives to companies to encourage 
the development of the state's Great Lakes wind power. 
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